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The following report provides a short update on the Health and Wellbeing Group situation 

following the COVID 19 pandemic lockdown. 

Following the MAB meeting on 3rd November 2020 at which a bid from Carers’ Support 

Wiltshire for £2,500 was considered, more information was provided to the Board and the full 

bid was approved. 

The funding is supporting the provision of counselling services for carers in Marlborough 

who may be struggling with reduced mental health as a result of the Covid-19 crisis.  

HWB Group members are currently considering other potential bids against the remaining 

funds for the financial year 2020-21. 
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